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Dear Kerstin,
John has just informed me that he is unable to attend the CPMR Political Bureau meeting in February due to 
an unforeseen clash in his calendar. As alternate member he was to attend instead of Tom-Christer who is 
away that week.

We would like to ask therefore if you could represent NSC in Nantes? We understand that this is very short 
notice but hope you may be able to rearrange your diary in some way.

There is a fisheries workshop on 26th in the afternoon held by Atlantic Arc and a welcome cocktail in the 

evening 26th. The actual meeting is all day Friday with official dinner Friday evening and there is also an 
excursion on Saturday morning which might be interesting. 

I will attend from the Thursday cocktail onwards and travel back on Saturday morning. 

Kindly let us know if you are able to attend and will forward the practical details, the latest draft programme 
is enclosed.

Kate Clarke
Executive Secretary

North Sea Commission

Mobile:  0047 93 467 645
www.northsea.org | www.hordaland.no
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